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Agenda Item 
Item 6. D. – Remote meeting participation 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
This item has been on the LMRWD Board agenda since May of 2019.  At that time, the Board of Managers directed that 

staff investigate what equipment the LMRWD should purchase so that Managers could participate in Board meetings when 

out of town in accordance with Minnesota Open Meeting Laws.  The LMRWD consulted Tierney Brothers for a quote.  

Tierney recommended that the district work with Carver County to upgrade the audio system in the County Board room to 

assure adequate quality of the audio of the Board meetings. 

Since that time, COVID created the need for all public bodies to meet remotely and Carver County now has equipment 

available for the LMRWD to be able to have the public participate remotely and Managers participate when out of town.  

Carver County is working to upgrade the equipment and has included the LMRWD in its plans.  Therefore, this item will be 

removed from future agendas. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, October 20, 2021 


